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BANKRUPTCY LAW SECTION

STATE BAR OF TEXAS

The State Bar of Texas Bankruptcy Law Section is hosting a webinar at noon on May 16, 2018. Steve Sather and Professor
Christopher Bradley will present on “The Fifth Circuit's Hawk Opinion(s) and the Exemption of Proceeds of Homesteads and
Retirement Accounts: Exemption Denied ... Just Kidding!” The webinar is free to Bankruptcy Law Section members. If you
are not a member, you can easily join by following the prompts through your My Bar Page.

Members of the section enjoy many benefits, including:

¢ Access to the Bankruptcy Law Section's membership through Texas Bar Connect, which provides a forum for attorneys
throughout the state to exchange questions and answers to a variety of bankruptcy-related topics.

« Receipt of the Bankruptcy Law Section's Quarterly Newsletter.

« An invitation to several complimentary networking events during the course of the SBOT year (where you can mingle
with attorneys, non-attorneys, and bankruptcy judges).

« Access to teleseminars and/or webinars that provide members with free and convenient MCLE opportunities.

« $25 discounts on the registration fees for the State Bar of Texas Advanced Business and Advanced Consumers
Bankruptcy Conferences, which is equal to the amount of your annual dues!

Your membership will also help the section continue a number of other worthwhile projects and endeavors, including a financial
literacy course for high school students and adults, programs that are designed to expose law students to the practice of
bankruptcy law, and financial support for various bankruptcy-related pro bono efforts throughout the state of Texas. Please visit
the Bankruptcy Law section website for more information.

Annual section dues are only $25. You can join online by credit card via your My Bar Page.
Please feel free to contact us if you want to learn more about the section!
Sincerely,

Sara M. Keith

V.P. Membership
Bankruptcy Law Section
State Bar of Texas
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